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30th April 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Year 6 would like to invite all Key Stage 2 children (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) to a film night on Thursday 9th 

May 2024. 

 

The event will be organised and run by Year 6 children as a fundraising event for their end-of-year 

(and school) celebrations. 

 

The film will be a PG film from the Harry Potter film series. This will start straight after school and  

pick-up will be at 6:30pm. 

 

The cost of this will be £5 per child. Year 6 children will be offering popcorn and a drink included in 

this price. You can put an additional snack in your child’s bag for them if desired.  

 

If you would like your child to attend, please fill in the reply slip below and return to school as soon 

as possible. Once we have your slip back booking a place for your child we will add the £5 charge 

to Scopay. Please note that the film is a PG, so in returning this slip to school you are consenting to 

your child watching this film. 
 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Hill and Mr Batchelor 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------- 

Harry Potter Film Night – Thursday 9th May 2024 

  

  

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………….. Class: …………………………  
 

  

• I understand that my child will be watching a PG film. 

• I will make payment of £5 for this on ScoPay. 

 

  
  

Signature ………………........……........……..  Name …..…………….....................………….  Date ………….…….  

 


